
On Tuesday, November 5, our community will consider a $38.51 million general obligation
bond to potentially construct a new middle school.

The middle school was constructed in 1966 and a comprehensive building assessment by
architects and engineers led FCSD leaders to determine that continuing 
to invest limited financial resources into the school is not a practical 
or cost-effective solution.

Community members are encouraged to visit the middle school 
for a tour and see the challenges our students, teachers and 
staff face every day. You can easily scan the QR code with 
your mobile device to register for a tour or click HERE.

FAIRFIELD MIDDLE SCHOOL
A NEW FUTURE FOR

To learn more about the November bond referendum
for FCSD and browse answers to FAQs, please visit

www.fairfieldcsdbond.org

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScxqCMCDohJNSnMZ-eV08TStsyS4kjMEHrYYR_s4QZIoEbYIQ/viewform

